Water Supply Update: Conservation is Encouraged
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Dry weather throughout our area and has resulted in moderate drought-like conditions. On
Tuesday, September 12, the Rivanna Water and Sewer Authority (RWSA), Albemarle County
Service Authority, and City of Charlottesville Utilities Department report that they are prepared
to meet the community’s public drinking water needs and they encouraged water conservation
for public water and private well users, and for businesses.

See more details on action being taken by local agencies and municipalities, in addition to
suggested community action that can be taken to conserve water at work and at home.

Albemarle County statement on water conservation: LINK


https://www.scottsville.org/administration/page/water-supply-update-conservation-encouraged
https://www.rivanna.org/drinking-water/
https://serviceauthority.org/
https://serviceauthority.org/
https://www.charlottesville.gov/587/Water
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Water-Supply-Update--Conservation-is-Encouraged.html?soid=1101145461433&aid=Q4iiPakF5YU

